
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Removal of requirement for voter ID.
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 7:56:09 AM

To whom it may concern,
this is a blatant attempt by the minority labor "Government" to enable
the rorting and unlawful manipulation of the voting system by
clandestine means.

If anything we should be toughening up the requirement for voters to be
identified when presenting to exercise their vote.
It is a basic requirement to show ID for just about anything else in
this country ie open a bank account,get a passport or even get into a
social club.

This is just another form of the weakening of our State and Country`s
values and in this current International climate and the Country`s Alert
Level at HIGH we should be raising the bar not lowering it.

Yours sincerely
Bill Cochrane
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